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Wednesday 22nd June, 2022

Dear parents,

Year 11 Prom: Safe Travel Home

Ahead of next week’s prom, we are committed to ensuring that our
students have a wonderful evening and that they remain safe. Due to our
concerns about the high number of reported incidents of crime in the area,
the late finish and news related to youth violence, we are asking you to
work with us to ensure that prom night ends with happy memories and all
students getting home safely. We feel that it is important to ask parents to
collect their children from school after the prom. We understand that it will
be late and have not taken this decision lightly. It is important that our
children get home safely.

On the evening, the first return coach will arrive back at school at 10.30 pm
and the second coach will arrive at 11pm. Please communicate with your
child about which coach they are returning on and arrive promptly at school
to collect them. Students will be dismissed by a member of staff once their
adult is identified.

If you are unable to collect your child, please arrange for another
responsible adult to do this and inform us via email so that we are aware
Mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk. Students will not be released from
school without an adult.

Yours sincerely

Year 11 Team and Safeguarding Team
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